Cathy Hancock - Principal Nathan L. Bice - Asst. Prmcxpal

Friday, November 14, 2014

Dear Parents,

This letter is to inform you of an event that occurred on our school campus yesterday. | want to make sure
that you have accurate information and dispel any rumors you might have heard.

We did have a lock down at school yesterday while we verified whether or not there was a problem on a bus
parked in our bus parking lot. We quickly found out that there was not a problem. The lock down lasted
under five minutes. At no time did we ever believe the students were at risk but we always try to ere on the
side of caution.

Hopefully we will never experience a dangerous situation at school but should something happen we will
notify parents immediately.

Thank you for your support and assistance in keeping our campus a safe learning environment for all children.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Hancock

1550 Gamble Road Centerton, Arkansas 72719
479.696.3400



